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MUSICAL EVENING 2020 
 
This year’s Musical Evening will take place in the School Hall from 6.30 p.m. on Wednesday 5th February 
2020. 
 
The Musical Evening will include; 
 
The Musical Theatre Group performing “The Lion King.” 
 
The “Sing Together” Choir performing a medley of songs. 
 
Solo and group musicians performing various pieces of music. 
 
A raffle will be held on the night and refreshments will be available. 
 
Tickets are now on sale at £1 each and can be bought from the school office. 
 
Please come and join us for what will be an excellent evening’s entertainment. 
 
 
 

RECEPTION VISION SCREENING 
 

Children in Reception will have the opportunity to have their eyesight checked during a visit by Vision 
Screening Staff from East Lancs Hospitals NHS Trust on Thursday 13th February. 
 
This is an important part of the universal delivery of the Healthy Child Programme and we recommend that 
you give your permission for this to take place. 
 
A letter detailing the arrangements will be sent home in the near future. You will be able to opt-out of the 
Vision Screening Programme if you do not wish your child’s eyesight to be checked. 
 
 
 
 
STAFFING UPDATE: 
 
We say goodbye to our Teaching Assistant Ms Wilde today as she leaves to take up a post in another school. She 
leaves with our best wishes for the future. 
 
 
 

CLASS ATTENDANCE COMPETITION 
1st Place CLASS 3BO 100% 
2nd Place CLASS RECJ 98.7% 
3rd Place CLASS 5BA 98.5% 
This week’s Overall School Attendance Rate >>>>>>>>>>>>> 96.8% 
The Attendance Rate since the Start of the School Year >>>>>> 95.2% 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 


